Runoffs Report — September 22, 2023

The first load-in day is in the books and tomorrow we get on track for the first day of
testing. Here is all the information you need to know today...

Incoming Weather

As many of you are likely aware, we have weather rolling in. We could see a fairly
significant amount of rain in the next 24 hours. Be ready for wind as well. Prepare your
paddock so we don’t add to VIR’s EZ-Up graveyard!

Parking Stickers Must Be Affixed to Windshields

Vehicles without a parking sticker affixed to their windshields will not be permitted in the
paddock. No exceptions! Please don’t debate with the parking or VIR staff about this.
This only slows down the process of getting you and others into the paddock, and
delays the inevitable... which is either putting the sticker on, or parking outside of the

paddock. &

News and Info
And as always, you can find all kinds of event information on the Runoffs event page,
www.scca.com/runoffs. Check it out!

That's it for tonight. Have a good evening, and stay safe!

The Runoffs Team



